U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Office of the Directo- Washington, D.C. 20535

December 15, 1981

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

On behalf of my associates throughout the FBI,
it is a pleasure to wish you a happy Holiday Season and a
prosperous New Year.

Let me also express our sincere appreciation for
your help and cooperation during the past year that have
greatly aided the FBI in fulfilling its responsibilities
to the American people. The bond of friendship which has
grown through our professional relationship is deeply valued,
and my colleagues join me in extending very best wishes.

Sincerely,
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